Bonenfant, Janice

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi Janice:

Byron Champlain <chamby@comcast.net>
Friday, July 06, 2018 9:17 AM

Bonenfant, Janice

Aspell, Thomas

Fwd: Rumford Street Speedway

Can we still get this on our July 9 agenda as a referral?

Byron

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kimberly Wheeler <kwheeler723/wyahoo.com>
Date: July 3, 2018 at 9:46:53 AM EDT

To: BYRON CHAMPLIN <chamby(@comcast.net>

Cc: Otis Fuller <o.fuller32@gmail.com>

Subject: Rumford Street Speedway

Reply-To: Kimberly Wheeler <kwheeler723 @ vahoo.com>

Hi Byron,

I'm finally getting a chance to catch up on my "neglected to do list"... Hope you are

having a wonderful summer thus far.

| just wanted to remind you about the issue of excessive speed that continues between
Centre and Washington Streets, especially during the hours from 7 to 8:30 am and 4 to
6 pm, but also other times too. We have small children living on the street and pets that
are vulnerable. | bet the PD could make their quota in one sitting! A suggestion as to
where they could sit in their vehicle, would be to back into the driveway at 74 Rumford

St. or even my driveway at 70.

Thank you for caring and being a great advocate for Ward 4.

Kim Wheeler

496-9537



